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MANHATTAN CoLLE!E PARKWAY MECHANIOAL ENGINEERING DEPARTMENTkdbb b b''

RIVERDALE NEW YORK 10471
~

(212) 920 4145

June 1, 1984

'Mr. Cecil O. Thomas, Chief
Standardization & Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Att: Angela Chu

Subject: Manhattan College Zero Power Reactor
Ibcket No. 50-199,

Operator Requalification Program

Dear Ms. Chu:

In response to the letter from Cecil O. Thomas dated
May 21, 1984, we resubmit our Operator Requalification Program in

''accordance with our letters of August 17, 1983, January 9, 1984, and
the staff positions contained in your letter of May 21, 1984 The
Operator Requalification Program as amended is attached.

| Very truly yours,

Y-
Dr. Ronald S. Kane
Chairman, Mechanical Eng. Dept.
Reactor Administrator
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cc: Members Reactor Operations Committee

Dr. Joseph Lestingi
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